LEGAL NOTICE

TOWN OF CORTLANDVILLE

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing before the Town of Cortlandville
Planning Board, Cortland County, New York, at the Raymond G. Thorpe Municipal
Building 3577 Terrace Road, in the Town of Cortlandville, New York to be held on
Tuesday, December 3, 2019 at 7:30 p.m., for the purpose of making a SEQR
determination regarding the McLean Solar 1 project. The sole purpose of the hearing is to
determine the environmental impact of the project. The Board is accepting written
comments, to be submitted by November 19, 2019 to the office of Bruce Weber,
Planning & Zoning Officer. At this time the Board requests that comments be confined
to the environmental impacts. Information regarding the project is posted on the Town’s
website, Cortlandville.org, under the Planning Board agenda for October 29, 2019. Any
questions should be directed to Bruce Weber at 607-423-7490 or 607-756-7052.

DATED: October 30, 2019

CHRIS NEWELL, CHAIRPERSON
Cortlandville Planning Board

3577 Terrace Road

Cortland, New York 13045




